
 

 

 

 

Declaration of not requiring NOC from Airport Authority of India 

 
According to the guidelines laid down in the Airport Authority of India (AAI) 

website (http://nocas2.aai.aero/nocas/index.html), it is not mandatory to obtain 

clearance from AAI for the project “NIRMALA BREEZE” situated at Municipal 

Holding No. 86,Tarafdar Para Road, Kolkata –700151 lying and situated at Mouza- 

Jagaddal, J.L.No.71, R.S.No. 233,Touzi Nos. 151, 23, 69 Pargana- Magura, 

A.D.S.R.office and P.S. Sonarpur, comprising in R.S.Dag No.1002, corresponding 

L.R.Dag No.1164, appertaining to R.S.Khatian No. 1117 L.R.Khatian No.3121, 3122, 

2855, .3513, 3514 & 3515 within Rajpur-Sonarpur Municipality Ward No.25, 

Coordinate of the project is   22°25'19.6"N, 88°23'46.2"E 

Please note that the mentioned project is about 31 KM away from the Airport and 

the height of the building as per the approved building plan is 15.5 meter from 

the ground level. 

 
Date  : 06.05.2023 
Place : Kolkata 
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